
We have welcomed our new Reception Class children to school this week.  

They have been busy exploring their new rooms and have toured the whole 

school.  Parents have been so brave!  We would like to include some photos 

of them next week so please make sure you send in your permission slips. 

  

 

Year 3 have already been on a trip.  

The Butterfly Farm was very warm and was a 

great start to their Rainforest topic.   

 

 

 

 

What a messy day Year 5 had as they created 

their 'Jackson Pollock' style paintings. I am 

hoping to display some of the original art, by 

our very local artists, in my new office. 

 

 

16th September 2016 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ. 

 

This week .. .  

 

St Augustine’s School 

Our new Librarians are  

James, Emily, Lauren, Anna,  

Sophie & Amy. 

Our new Techie Buddies 

are Oscar and Anna. 

Our new House Captains are 

Charlotte & Emma, Lauren & 

Shivam, Celine & Laren  

and Olly & Emma. 



Message from Mrs Stein… 

My son Finn (Williams-Stein) in Year 4 is taking part in Glow in the 

Moonlight this Saturday night to raise money for Myton Hospice. 

He will be joined by former pupils including his brother Cameron, Conor & Aidan 

Poole, Sam & Joe Peppitt and John-Joseph & Marty O'Meara along with many 

parents from St Augustine’s past and present. Myton Hospice is a charity very 

close to our hearts and I wanted to make it possible for people to sponsor us if 

they wish. The link for sponsorship is Read Katharine's story. 

The sports clubs have  

begun this week and I know 

that some football matches 

are already being arranged. 

There are still a few places 

in the clubs so book your 

place soon! 

 

 

Sport 

Mass – We celebrated our 

first Mass of the school 

year this morning. Each 

class has prepared a part 

of the Mass on the theme 

of kindness inspired by St 

Teresa of Calcutta. 
 

Next week’s Mass will be 

celebrated by Year 6 and 

Year 1 at St Austin’s 

Church, so please come 

along on Friday 23rd at 9.15 

to share the celebration 

with the children. 

This week, each class has 

been learning about a  

Catholic Value. The work 

that they have done is now 

on display in our corridor.  

These six values will  

eventually become part of 

our school ethos as we take 

one value, each term, to  

focus on as a school. 

The Values are: 

Dear Jesus, help me to 

share what I have, to care 

for others, to forgive,  

always to say ‘thank you’, to 

be generous and never to 

give up. 

 

 

Sacramental Preparation – 

Thank you to all who  

attended the first meeting 

for Year 3. Your children 

will bring their new ‘I  

Belong’ books to show you 

next week. 

 

Harvest Festival – You are 

all warmly invited to share 

our school Harvest Festival 

on September 30th at 9.15. 

We will be asking for  

donations of non perishable 

foods nearer to the time. 

Catholic Life 

Our new Sports Captains are 

Lottie & Eddie, Andrew & Laura, 

Henry & Joseph, Ellis & James. 

Our new sports captains 

will be creating a sports 

display in the hall. This will 

include fixtures, reports, 

results and photographs. 

Please let us know if they 

can include something new. 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/omeara


 
Music 
 

Thank you to Year 4 for 

providing the music at Mass 

on Friday. 

Keyboard lessons are now in 

full swing.  Violin lessons 

and orchestra club will start 

next Thursday. 

School Council 
Our first school 
council meeting is 
on Friday so we will update you next 

week. 

Community 
 

New parent's coffee morning - Monday 19th September 

All new parents to the school are invited to our coffee morning on Monday 19th  

September from 9-10am.  This is for parents of new reception children as well as  

anyone who has joined the school recently.  We'd love to get to know you and give you 

a warm welcome, do come along and say hello. 

 

AGM - Tuesday 27th September 

The PTA AGM will take place on Tuesday 27th September at 7.30pm in school. There 

will be wine and cheese as a (bribe) incentive to come along, we would love to see lots 

of people.  This will be an opportunity to help shape the PTA for the coming year as 

well as celebrating our achievements this year.  Although Jen is stepping down as PTA 

Chair, we have a new volunteer - Nadine Mayhew. You don't have to be able to commit 

loads of time or have been on a PTA before but a willingness to help here and there 

would be useful. 

 

Easyfundraising 

Do you want to raise funds for the school while making everyday puchases?

Easyfundraising is a way to do just that, just like a credit card cashback scheme. So 

far we have raised £168.75 since last term.  All you need to do is go to   

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/staugustineskenilworth/ and sign up, it 

won't cost you anything but it will help the PTA when you make a purchase.  There are 

more than 2000 online retailers and businesses who will give us money (a percentage 

of the sale) when you make an online purchase with them.  Examples include 

supermarkets, travel booking sites, department stores, ebay, Amazon .... pretty much 

all the places you go to buy/book something are part of the scheme.  Do you run your 

own business and book flights/travel online?  Do your weekly shop online?  Book your 

hotels/holidays via Expedia or another travel website? All of these will qualify for 

cashback so keep on spending and the school will benefit, what's not to like?!  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/staugustineskenilworth/


Have a lovely weekend, 

Lesley Ritchie 

 

www.staugustineskenilworth.co.uk 

Celebrations 

Our weekly ‘Celebration Assembly’ is on a Thursday 

morning at 9am. There was a lot to celebrate this 

week and children received their badges as stars of 

the week and to reflect the role that they will play 

in our school community.  
 

Star of the week badges need to be returned each 

week so that we all know who the current stars are, 

please look after the badges and wear them with 

pride! 
 

Parents are welcome to take photos of their own 

child.  However, please remember not to put photos 

on social media as other children may be in the 

background. 

 

 

Our stars are: 

Olly, James, Sophie, Amy, 

Jacob, Ellie, Charlie, Poppy, 

Joab, Evie-Lou, Amelie and 

Stephanie.  

Headteacher Awards for  

Alistair, Keiran, Shivam, Laura, Lauren and Oscar! 
Well done also to 

 Mia, Lola & Fergus. 


